
Site Based Management Team Meeting Minutes:  December 11, 2013 

Position Name Rotate Off Attendance 

English Brianne Davis 2015  

Math Stacy Lucas 2014  

Science Christy Burris 2016  

Social Studies Amanda Donato 2015  

CTE Michael Hastings 2015  

Other Special Areas Larue Marone 2016  

EC Representative Karen Casacalenda 2014  

Student Support Services Stephanie Bimson 2016  

Classified Employees Ricky Williams/Sandra Lee 2015  

At-Large Kathy Deese 2014  

At-Large Cassie Eley 2014  

Parent Lafrankie Brown 2013  

Parent Jennifer Selby 2015  

Parent Tasha Rushing 2015  

Parent Barbara Wilson 2014  

Parent Chad Whitley 2015  

Parent  Staci Deason 2016  

Parent Marti Perry 2016  

Parent Donna Helms 2014  

Parent Connie Harrell 2014  

Student Representative Caroline Bradley 2014  

Assistant Principal Adrien Porter 2014  

Principal Kevin Plue ----  

 

 Approve Minutes from September:  Actionable 

o It was moved for the minutes from the September 2013 SBMT meeting to be approved.  The motion was passed 

unanimously. 

 

 Budget Information:  Actionable 

o Final budget numbers are in and Dr. Plue presented a proposed budget for the 2013-2014 school year.  This budget 

takes in to consideration the 20% decrease in instructional funds due to changes with how the district will be dealing 

with computer replacement.  A motion was made by Michael Hastings to approve the budget.  The motion was 

seconded Larue Marone and voted for unanimously by present members. 

o Changes made to the budget when compared to the 2012-2013 school year’s budget include the following: 

 Technology line item reduced from $25,000 to $10,000.  This amount is meant to support replacement of 

peripheral technology items such as projectors, smart boards, etc. 

 Copier line item reduced from $30,000 to $25,000.  With students having access to the 1:1 machines and 

Google Drives, copier usage is expected to decrease. 

 Staff development line item reduced from $14,000 to $12,000. 

 Reserve money has increased slightly from $2,770 to $3,588 

o All other areas will remain the same. 

 

 Dress Code: Gather Input 

o Jamaria Sanders, representing Student Council, presented to the SBMT concerning girls wearing high heel shoes.  

She proposed for a 2.5 inch limit on all heels including wedges.  Some agree that this does pose a safety concern for 

students while other think that this may not be that much of an issue. Members of the SBMT were asked to gather 

input from their constituent groups and report back at November meeting. 

 

 The next meeting will be held on November 13, 2013 at 4:00 p.m. 

 


